POLICE OFFICERS

@ Grand Avenue Baptist Church

Mission Moment - May 7, 2017
For The City - May - We Love Our Police Officers

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.
This month we are doing a number of things to show that we support our community and its police officers...

We are encouraging all of our Sunday School Departments to collect snacks throughout the month and take them to different
police stations around the River Valley. We have "We Care” stickers available at our Do Something Stations if you would like
to use those.

We would also like to invite everyone to come out and support our area officers during their annual Fallen Officer Memorial
Ceremony which will take place on Friday, May 19th at 10:30am in front of the courthouse next to the police station. After
this ceremony we will be hosting a lunch for all of the officers in the Community Room of the Fort Smith Police Station. Go to
www.GABCMissions.com to sign up to bring a salad, side dish, or dessert.

Pray
Take some time this morning and pray for our police officers and their families.

Don’t Forget
It's not too late to sign up for the Wyoming Mission Trip. Email our MPA Leader, Brad Lewis (blewis@ufadvisors.net), to find

out more information or to sign up. You can also fill out the form at www.grandfamily.net/from-the-city.

If you would like to sign up for the St. Louis Mission Trip August 5-10 email scott@grandfamily.net or go to www.grandfami-
ly.net/from-the-city.

www.GABCMissions.com



